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Docket No. 50-263 

Dr. R. N. Barr 
Secretary & Executive Officer 
State Department of Health 
University Campus 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55440 

Dear Dr. Barr: 

A copy of a letter to Chairman Seaborg, .dated January 10, 1970, 
from the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards is enceosed 
for your information. This letter concerns the Comiittee's 
review of Northern States Power Company's application for a 
license to operate .the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, 
Unit No. 1.

A copy of the letter was sent to 
1970.

Governor LeVander on January 21,

Sincerely, 

(Signed) H. L. Price 

harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation

Enclosure: 
ACRS letter, dated 1/10/70
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